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September 10, 2015 

 

Dear HFS IRIS Clients: 

 

We recently posted a new update for the IRIS SQL system.  The changes are summarized below.   

 

IRIS, version 5.0.1.07: 

 

 D10935 - IRIS - Corrected an issue where the system was not identifying a provider and FY was 

already in the database when importing.  We now will be giving an error message that the record is 

already in the database. 

 D10977 - IRIS - Rebuilt the Master Variance Report table to correct an error received when running 

the report. 

 D10978 – IRIS - Corrected an issue with the tMRecords table not in sync with the recordID when 

importing. 

 

You will need to go to our website www.hfssoft.com  and go to the download page.  You may be asked to 

log in.  You will want to select the IRIS link to download.  If you have already installed the IRIS software, 

when you retrieve the download, you will see the following inside the zipped file (ignore the dates below); 

you will only need to run the HFSIRIS.msi.  If you have not installed the system yet, then run the setup.exe. 

 

 
 

We are working on updating the system to retrieve updates directly thru the system using Help – Check for 

Updates like we have in the cost reporting software. 

 

 

http://www.hfssoft.com/
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If you have any questions or problems with the above, please let me know. 

 

Thanks, 

Luke DiSabato 

(888) 216-6041 

 


